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Friday 4th October 2019, 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to our first digital newsletter.  As you will have seen on our previous letters we 

are no longer producing a paper copy to send home.  We will now email the letter to 

parents and it will also be available on our website.  If you do require a paper copy at any 

point please see Kelly in the School reception and she will arrange this.  

  

Macmillan Bake Sale 

Well done to our Year 5 & 6 children who baked some fantastic cakes last week and sold 

them at last Friday morning snack time.  They raised a grand total of £82.13 for Macmillan 

Cancer Care. 

 

Harvest Festival Service and Food Bank Collection 

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported our Harvest Festival last night.  We 

have had a terrific response to our collection for Whitby food Bank and also raised £140.29 

for the Addington Fund.  Well done to all the children who attended and contributed to the 

service so beautifully. 

 

FOES Bag Pack – Tomorrow 

We have been given the opportunity to have a tombola and bag packing fundraiser at 

Sainsbury’s, Whitby.  This is taking place tomorrow, Saturday 5th October from 10am.  If 

you have an hour spare, please do come along with your children to support us.  We are 

raising money to buy new outdoor play equipment for all of the children to enjoy. 

 

Leave of Absence 

Please consider the implications for your child and their education when applying for a 

Leave of Absence from school.  Since September we have received 9 applications which 

total 55 days of education lost for our children.  We are unable to authorise family holidays 

and will continue to refer applications to North Yorkshire County Council in line with local 

policy.  This means that you may be fined for taking your children out of school in term-

time.   

 

 



Learning and growing together with God 
 

Egton Playgroup  - Job Vacancy 

We have been asked by Egton Playgroup to advertise the following vacancy. 

Egton Playgroup requires a manager.  

We are looking for an enthusiastic, professional person to manage and lead our team of experienced 
practitioners in our exceptional rural setting.  

Hours available between 20 to 30 hours per week, term time.  

Candidates must hold at least a level three childcare qualification and a minimum of three years childcare 
experience working at this level.  Candidates must be able to provide 2 referees, one of which must be your 
most recent employer.  

Egton Playgroup offers funded and non-funded places to children aged between 2 and 5 years. We are open 
Monday to Friday, 9 am to 3 pm, term time. We are a registered charity committed to providing high quality 
early years experiences. DBS checks will be required by the successful applicant prior to appointment.  
Enquiries please email 514776@nyey.co.uk  

Closing Date: Wednesday 9th October 2019   

Interviews to be held week commencing Monday 14th October 2019.  

Activities and Events taken part in: 

 KS1 Multiskills 

 Bake Sale for Macmillan 

 KS2 Boys football 

 Harvest Collective Worship in church 

 Y5 & 6 decorated the church with produce 

 Forest Schools with the infant class 

 Swimming 

 

Dates for your Diary 
Swimming Dates:  Thursdays, 10th & 24th October, 14th & 28th November. 
Forest School Juniors Thursday 17th October 
FOES AGM   Thursday 17th October 
Parents Evenings   Tuesday 22nd October and Wednesday 23rd October 
Break up Half Term Friday 25th October at 3.15pm 
Return to School  Monday 4th November at 9.00am 
St Hilda’s Day Service Monday 18th  November,  Methodist Chapel, Danby 
Christmas Nativity Play Tuesday 17th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 1.30pm 
    Wednesday 18th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Crib Service   Friday 20th  December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 9.30am 
Break up for Christmas   Friday 20th December at 3.15pm 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 
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